
Little Lake City School District Central Office
10515 South Pioneer Blvd., Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670 | (562) 868-8241 | www.llcsd.net                    

Jersey Avenue 
Elementary School

Jersey Elementary School 
Main Office  
9400 Jersey Ave.  
Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670

YOUR SCHOOL 
LEADERSHIP TEAM

Denisse Frenes-Gomez
Principal
Sonia Flores, Secretary
Daisy Mariscal, Secretary

FOLLOW US!

JerseyAveES

JerseyAve_ES

JerseyAve_ES

(562) 948-3772

Yours,
Frenes-Gomez

IMPORTANT DATES

Parent Conferences

Great Shakeout

No School12

1-5

18

22-6 Red Ribbon Week

LittleLakeCSDLittleLakeCSD LittleLakeCSD

Dear Jersey Parents, 

The first month of the school year flew by! 
Thank you for the warm welcome. I have had the 
opportunity to meet many parents and I already feel 
the amazing and supportive community that makes 
up Jersey. 

September was packed with a lot of fun and 
excitement and October is off to a great start! You had the opportunity to 
meet your child’s teacher at Back to School Night and at Parent Conferences 
last week. Please contact your child’s teacher if you were unable to meet. 
We want to make sure that all of our students are off to a great start and have 
all of the necessary supports in place to ensure an amazing and successful 
school year! 

A BIG THANK YOU to our PTO! This amazing group organized and held 
two of Jersey’s biggest fundraisers: Scholastic Book Fair and The Kids 
First. Proceeds from both fundraisers will go directly to benefit our Jersey 

students throughout the school year such 
as Grandparents’ Day, Moms and Muffins, 
Dads and Doughnuts, Spelling Bee, Reading 
Rewards, etc. 

Grandparents’ Day was the first event 
organized by our PTO and it was wonderful 
to see so many grandparents join us to 
celebrate the amazing role they play in their 
grandchild’s life. 

24 SFS Red Ribbon 
Parade

CALLING PARENT VOLUNTEERS!
We are looking for volunteers to help with morning traffic. If you are 
available any day of the week from 8-8:15 am, please stop by the front office 
to sign up. We LOVE and APPRECIATE our parent volunteers!

Friendly reminder:
When dropping off your child, please pull forward past the MPR door to the 
end of the driveway. If you must get out of your car, please park your car in a 
parking spot (not on the curb) and walk your child to the MPR entrance. 


